
October 20, 2020 
 
Dear District Director,       
 
As FGCNYS, Inc. College Scholarship Chairman; I am providing information to you in the hopes 
that your District will be able to send me applicants for the FGCNYS, Inc. Scholarship Award. 
Please make your Scholarship Chairman aware of this information. 
 
My committee will review the applications and those chosen will be submitted to the FGCNYS, 
Inc. Board for approval at the May Conference in 2021. If a student is selected; a check in the 
amount of $1,500.00 will be sent from FGCNYS, Inc. to the college the student will be attending 
in the fall of 2021. 
We have been able to provide Scholarships each year to deserving students and my goal is to 
continue that process.  
 
National Garden Clubs offer a Scholarship in the amount of $4,000.00 yearly to Juniors, Seniors 
and Graduate Students. This is a very competitive Award. One Applicant is chosen for a state. 
 
Notification of Awards is done at the National Meeting in the Spring. The money is sent directly 
to the College. 
 
CAR-SGC also has a Scholarship Award in the amount of $2,500.00. Applications are due to this 
Scholarship Chairman by April 1, 2021. The notification of the 2021 Scholarship Award will be 
made at the upcoming CAR-SGC Meeting this October. 
 
Applications for a National Award and the FGCNYS, Inc. Award should come to the Scholarship 
Chairman by the February 1, 2021 Deadline. This will allow my committee to review the 
applications and forward them on to National. 
 
All the information for applying and completing Applications is on the FGCNYS, Inc., NGC and 
CAR-SGC websites. CAR-SGC use the same Guidelines and Application as NGC. 
www.fgcnys.com for Federated Garden Clubs of NY State, Inc. Applications and Forms tab. 
www.gardenclub.org for National Garden Clubs-Scholarship tab. 
www.car-sgc.org for Central Atlantic region of State Garden Clubs- Education tab. 
 
Letters will also be sent to College Financial Aid Offices to inform them of the Scholarships 
available through our different organizations. 
 
If you have any questions I can be reached at janemadis@gmail.com 
 
 
Thank you, 
Jane Madis 
 

http://www.fgcnys.com/
http://www.gardenclub.org/
http://www.car-sgc.org/
mailto:janemadis@gmail.com

